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While not an Oregon resident, I am a frequent traveler to your state and will be 

spending time in Newport Beach in May. I strongly support this bill, which would 

eliminate the cruel practice of using certain animals, including elephants, big cats and 

bears, in circus acts. Let’s end this barbaric practice. Circuses that use willing human 

performers, like cirque du soleil and cirque d’italia, have gotten with the times and 

should fully replace any remaining vestiges of a more barbaric past. Thank you.  


